
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
BUDGET AND TAX HEARING 

 
 

A hearing on the proposed 2024 operating budget and the property tax rates proposed to be set by 
Camden County Library District will be held at 9:00 a.m., Friday, August 18, 2023, at the Camdenton Library 
located at 89 Rodeo Road, Camdenton, MO 65020.  The tax rate shall be set to produce the revenues that 
the budget for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2024, shows to be required from the property tax.  Each 
tax rate is determined by dividing the amount of revenue required by the current assessed valuation.  The 
result is multiplied by 100, so the tax rate will be expressed in cents per $100 valuation. 
 
Assessed Valuation    2023               2022         % of Change 
 
Real Property 
 Residential   $1,215,688,390  $1,190,336,550     2.13  
 Agricultural           13,671,710          13,671,250     0.00 
 Commercial         220,994,610        217,302,750     1.70 
 Utility            38,742,219          35,018,965    10.63 
Personal 
 Personal         425,219,390        407,855,430    4.26 
 Utility              6,868,328                          6,175,731   11.21 
 
TOTAL VALUATION    $1,921,184,647   $1,870,360,676    2.72 
 
New Construction and Improvements:    Real Estate  $24,632,560 
(These figures are included in the above figures)   Personal Property $18,056,557 
 
 
The proposed tax rate for 2024 = 0.000963 or 9.63 cents per $100 of assessed valuation, unless 
adjusted by the Missouri State Auditor per the Hancock Amendment.  The estimated gross tax 
revenue for 2024 is $1,813,284. 
 
 
Camden County Library District 
Board of Trustees 
 
By Michael Davis, Director 


